
Grant Committee minutes for the August 28, 2012 meeting 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:05 p.m.. 

Present:  Darla, Tom, Wanda & Doris, Absent Linda 

 

A motion made by Doris and seconded by Tom approved the minutes for the July 

meeting. 

 

Tom reported that the restroom is progressing well.  It is almost ready.   

Doris said she mailed the letter to the Gerstacker Foundation thanking them for their 

contribution. 

 

The add requesting bids for the old restroom went out. 

 

The spary park closes Sept. 4, 2012 for the season. 

 

We discussed a library grant for part of the hall money, and also look into finding grants 

through handicap agencies. 

 

Wanda will call MDOT about the flashing lights for the intersections discussed last 

month. 

 

Darla brought some information about the cost of air bottles and hose washer, dryer and 

winder.  The air bottles are estimated for $22,500 and the rest $28,625.  We are looking 

in to agencies to get grant money for them. 

 

Tom reported that a resident had purchased some towels from a rummage sale and put 

them at the park for people to use, wash and return.  Some residents also left at the park 

were bubbles and pennies for the children.  We wish to thank those residents for their 

kindness. 

 

Our next meeting is scheduled for Sept 11, 2012. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:10 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Doris French 

Secretary   


